

NYU Shanghai Global Affairs

Newsletter #2 November 4, 2015

Dear Students,

Welcome to the second edition of your newsletters from the NYU Shanghai Office of Global Affairs.

Thank You for Participating in the NYU Shanghai Global Week!

Thanks for attending the study away events and info sessions during Global Week. For those who were unable to come to the sophomore study away info session, please check your e-mail for the presentation slides which were sent out a couple of weeks ago by NYU Shanghai Global Affairs. If you have any questions, feel free to contact the our office at shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu.

DC Global Leadership Scholars Program — Fall 2016 Nominations

Sophomores intending to apply for the <u>DC Global Leadership Scholars Program</u> study

away semester for Fall 2016 must submit their applications by this **Monday, November**9th to be considered for nomination from NYU Shanghai. In addition to submitting an official application via Albert, please email your application responses to shanghai.global.awards@nyu.edu to be passed on to the NYU Shanghai Nomination Committee. Please see the email from Shanghai Global Awards for the application form.

Sophomore Outbound Visa Info Session

The Student Mobility team will host a session for all sophomore students to get a brief understanding of their immigration requirements and how this impact their study away plan. The session will be held on **Thursday**, **Nov 12 from 12:15PM - 13:30PM in the 3rd floor auditorium**.

Applying for Study Away

Information about how to apply to study away for the 2016/2017 academic year can be found on the Office of Global Programs website here. Shanghai students should first meet with their assigned advisor during the advising period for study away which you will hear about once spring 2016 registration is over. Please note this advising period does not begin until sometime after the week of November 16th. The priority deadline for fall 2016 study away is not until Feb 15. Please let us know if you have any other questions.

Helpful Resources for Study Away

To start, please visit NYU Global Program's website here. It is recommended that you pay attention to cost of living at the various sites to factor into your decision. Please find the cost of living information on this website. The Shanghai Global Affairs website has been updated here, please look under "Study Away Out of Shanghai."

New Tool for Global Courses

You can now look up courses at NYU's global sites and campuses that count for NYU Shanghai degree requirements. This helpful new tool is maintained by the NYUSH Office of Global Affairs and is available for viewing now here. Please note that this is a working document and subject to change. If you have questions about anything that is on the sheet, or would like to check on a course that is not yet on the sheet, please contact your Academic Advisor.

NYU Shanghai students can still register for January term in Shanghai. Registration will close December 1st, 2015 on an availability basis.

The classes that are still open include:

- -The Strategist (counts as a non finance elective) taught by Adam Branderberger from NYU Stern
- -The Ancient Silk Road (counts as a Social Science Perspective on China course)
- -Genomics and Bioinformatics (counts as a bio elective).

All classes can also be counted as NYU shanghai general electives. If you plan to register, please email shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu.

NYU Tel Aviv Study Away Info Session & Office Hours

Benjamin Hary, Ph.D., Director of NYU Tel Aviv and Professor of Hebrew and Judaic Studies, will come to NYU Shanghai from November 9 to 11. He will present a study away info session about NYU Tel Aviv as well as hold office hours for students who are interested in studying away at NYU Tel Aviv. Please see below for the details of the events:

NYU Tel Aviv Study Away Info Session 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm, Tuesday, November 10, Room 310

NYU Tel Aviv Office Hours Hosted by Benjamin Hary

10:30am to 12pm, Wednesday, November 11, Room 1421

1:00pm to 3:00pm, Wednesday, November 11, Room 1421

Study Away in Abu Dhabi: Ask Alumni

Want to hear what Abu Dhabi is like from students who graduated from NYUAD? Come ask about classes, clubs, dorm life, internships, travel, UAE culture and more from the student perspective. This is a casual conversation, so bring your lunch and drop in and out between 12 and 1:30 as your schedule allows.

Noon to 1:30 pm, Tuesday, November 10, 2015

B1 Cafeteria Dining Room B14-B15

All the best,

NYU Shanghai Global Affairs

shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu

Copyright © 2015 NYU Shanghai, All rights reserved.